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Comments: To the authorities concerned:

Please leave the wild horses, and burros of tge Heber area, and in AZ, alone.

They belong there, and 'we the people' have said this time, and time again. If they need management, then a non

profit will work. The cattle industry can go away. Get them gone if you must reduce the grazing population. The

horse, and burros are protected, and it needs to stay that way. I would really appreciate you backing off. The

cattle industry has way to much power over the lands. Fix that! Way too many cattle everywhere on public lands.

I resent the heck out of that! Destroying the land for barely 3% of beef in America. Ridiculous! Leave the horse

herds to non profits. Thank you!


